
 
Hi Dakota,  
 
Thank you for all you to support our community! Tonight's meeting sounds like a big one. My thoughts... 
 
I thought the STR tax was going to Brown Ranch and an surprised there's any consideration otherwise. 
As long as it is spent in a way that improves the lack of housing for the workers, I'm ok with that.  
 
I do not understand why we would approve more hotels when we have just converted some to housing. 
This needs more thought. We should be approving projects that are a good fit for our needs, not just 
profitable for builders.  
 
Lastly, how can we put a bridge on Stone Lane? This does not safe as that road is the access for and 
essentially an extension of the bike path. Walton Creek was made for traffic. Stone Lane is not.  
 
We have an elk migration over there and moose frequent the area. We have to save some room for the 
wildlife and make good choices when we develop wetlands. 
 
Good luck, thank you for listening, and again, thank you for all you do! 
 
Natalie Downing 
 


